
 

 

 
Riverside Radio Amateurs Meeting  

September 11, 2018 
At Jay’s K8DC QTH 

 

Attending: Michael N8MRC, Gene AB8KP, Brian KD8LZS, Del W8WDW, Raymond KE8IUH, John 

KD8WZH, Jay K8DC, Liz K8DCL, and one guest 

 

Jay K8DC taking minutes.     Called to order by Michael N8MRC at 18:50.  

 Treasurer’s report: balance of $954.88 plus $25 cash on hand. Gene is now collecting annual member 

dues of $20 for 2018-2019. 

 No secretary’s report.  

 State Parks on the Air: Brian KD8LZS will check online logs to determine whether we need to send out 

any QSL cards.   

 Field Day: Mike N8MRC reported that our Field Day operation only had about 6 participants this year. 

Discussion followed about possible alternatives for next year, such as operating at a different location or 

with another club. 

 Club HF antenna removal from the school tower: no activity 

 Club Officers: absent any challengers for current officers’ positions, it was proposed that we simply 

extend their terms for another year. Moved W8WDW second K8DC, motion passed. 

 Mike N8MRC has a new System Fusion repeater up and running at his house. Contact Mike for details 

if you are interested in using it. 

 The Hart Hills Gravel Road Race will be held on October 6th and they are looking for ham volunteers. 

Contact Mike if interested. 

 Club photo will be taken at the October meeting. 

 Meeting adjourned at 19:40.  

 

 


